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Public Works Report 

 

June was a quick month. We were able to work with the Tribe to not only be 

able to grade the roads, we also put down the fast of the calcium chloride on the 

roads downtown. Our part-time and seasonal workers started and have been 

constantly brought to different jobs, cutting grass, cleaning dump, helping 

maintain our equipment. We had time, although infrequently due to mechanical 

issues, fire in the dump and trying to figure out the dump truck. We were able to 

dispose of the burnt down shop owned by Kuspuk. We then made room in the 

construction debris dump for the vehicles by the lagoon. We also prepared the 

dump for compaction and burying. We are still waiting for the tribe’s contribution 

for more calcium chloride. 

 

Francis Vaska & Public Works Crew 
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